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MEMORANDUM 07- 155

TO: MAYOR HORNADAY AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL

EE: ANN MARIE HOLEN, SPECIAL PROJECTS COORDINATOR
FROM: RENEE KRAUSE, DEPUTY CITY CLERK I o

DATE: AUGUST 30, 2007

SUBJ: PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY COMMISSION

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 2008 RECOMMENDATIONS

Background

The Parks & Recreation Advisory Commission discussed the 2008
Capital Improvement Plan at its July 19, 2007 Regular Meeting under
Pending Business, Item A.

The Commission recommended the following projects in priority
order:

1. Karen Hornaday Park, new project, for new restrooms,
drainage improvements and other improvements.

2. Kachemak Drive separated pathway connecting the Spit Trail
with East End Road

3. Main Street rebuild South of Pioneer Avenue

4. Mariner Park Upgrades, addressing access from the Homer Spit
Road and Pedestrian Access to the Spit Trail.

5. Jack Gist Park Improvements

Recommendation

No action required, advisory in nature.
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